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  Dated : 23.11.2015

ERRATUM NOTIFICATION

In the notification inviting applications for Selection to the post of Female Warden in 
Scheduled  Caste  Development  department  published  in  the  gazette  dated  29.04.2015  as 
Cat.No.93/2015, the note (iii) under item 4 is corrected as follows. 

"Applications should not be submitted to more than one district  in response to this 
notification.  If applications are submitted contrary to the above directions, and if he/she is 
selected, his/her name will be removed from the Ranked list and disciplinary action will be 
taken against him/her. Candidates should note the name of the concerned district against the 
relevant column of the online application".

The notification stands modified to the above extent and all other conditions remain 
unchanged.
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